
   Please vote yes on HB 2927.  It is important that we strengthen our democracy by supporting "one 
person, one vote". This is the very foundation of our Nation.  
   It is also a bill that will increase the voter turn out because people will know that their individual vote 
actually does count. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Marsha Stoffer 
Beaverton, OR 97005 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


